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No Place  
On Earth 
Film Screening followed by talk with  

CHRIS NICOLA 
8.00pm Tuesday 20 November   

In 1993, NYPD officer and caving enthusiast Chris Nicola 
visited Ukraine to explore the Verteba and Priest's Grotto 
Caves and found evidence that they had recently been 
inhabited by humans. Chris spent 10 years in confirming that a 
rumor he had heard about some Jews surviving the Holocaust 
by living in a cave was true by finding survivors, and then 
another 10 years in bringing about both a book and 
documentary film that then led to the making of No Place On 
Earth.  
Chris is visiting Israel in November and will join us at Netanya 
AACI for our screening of No Place on Earth. The film tells the 
story of how Chris discovered the cave that was refuge for five 

Jewish families for more than 500 days, how he interviewed some of the 36 
survivors, and/or their descendants living mainly in New York City and Montreal. 
The film made in 2012 follows Chris as 67 years later he leads four of the survivors 
back to Ukraine to say thank you to the cave. 
Chris will introduce the film, and then lead a discussion and Q&A session after our 
screening.  

 

Program takes place at Netanya AACI, 28 Shmuel Hanaziv, Netanya. 

Tickets: AACI Members Pre-paid NIS 60, at door NIS 70, Non-members NIS 80 

09 8330950   boxoffice@netanyaaaci.org.il 

Those objects were  
someone’s life.  

I had to find out the story 
of who lived there 

Chris Nicola 


